
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, March 14, 2021 10:55 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-14

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Wilf Wagner

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
We have a four season cottage property that relies on electricity to heat. Our overall monthly electricity consumption
estimated by Hydro One is 1,502kWh.This translated last year to an overall expense of around $3,000.00. I am very
disappointed to learn that we will be moved from the seasonal rate class to the new R2 rate class and expected to pay
even more than we already do. There has got to be a better way to level out what everybody pays and not just put the
burden on us to subsidize the other rate classes that will receive discounts.
Many Thanks.




